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I received a £400 grant from BACCN to assist with a research project into Family Engagement in ICU.  This study was part of an international collaboration across 10 countries to explore perceptions and experiences of ICU nurse’s engagement with families.  
I collected data from one ICU in the South East of England and this involved demographic data, questionnaire and interviews.  The BACCN money was used to transcribe the interviews which is normally a very time-consuming job.  The funding enabled me to contract an audio typist (through the university to meet ethical requirements) to transcribe the data and helped me to complete my aspect of the study in a timely manner.
I am pleased to say that I am presenting at BACCN conference in September 2019 to share the results of the local data.  The international data will take longer to collate and publish as not all sites have finished data collection at this point (August 2019).  However, I am looking forward to seeing a more detailed journal paper published, hopefully in 2020.
Although this was only a small piece of work with relatively small funding, it has offered invaluable connections with ICU nurses interested in researching intensive care across the globe.  I hope that it will promote future collaborations into family engagement and other topics.
Many thanks to BACCN for supporting this work.
Ann Price
